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Only properly-registered American citizens have the right to vote. To achieve trust, 

truth, and transparency, the state of Oregon must return to same-day voting to 

include voter ID, paper ballot, and a hand-counting system with no machines 

involved. I insist for a return to the in-person system of voting which was in place and 

working well when my family moved to this state in 1977. Voter registration through 

DMV should be discontinued as well; this was succinctly highlighted during the last 

election cycle with over 1200 invalid voter registrations.  I call for the termination of 

mail-in voting, with exceptions for absentee voting. 


